
 

 

IENOVA ANNOUNCES ITS PARTICIPATION IN THE BIDDING PROCESS FOR THE 
CONSTRUCTION AND OPERATION OF A COMPRESSION STATION IN SOTO LA MARINA, 

TAMAULIPAS.  
 

Mexico, D.F., July 15, 2013 – Infraestructura Energética Nova, S.A.B. de C.V., 
“IEnova”, informs that in connection with the call issued by the Comisión Federal de 
Electricidad (“CFE”), to participate in the bidding process related to the construction and 
operation of a compression station in the delivery and receipt piggy trap known as “Las 
Tunas” (the “Soto La Marina Compression Station”), in order to increase the transport 
capacity of the San Fernando 48” pipeline, located at Soto La Marina, Tamaulipas, today, 
through a subsidiary, IEnova submitted a proposal to participate in such bidding process. 

 
Participating in the bidding process does not guarantee that IEnova will be 

awarded with the Project. 
 

In case of winning the bidding process, IEnova, through its subsidiary, would be 
responsible of implementing the Project, including obtaining the permits, acquiring land 
and rights of way, the engineering, procurement, construction, financing, operation and 
maintenance. 

 
This initiative is consistent with IEnova’s strong commitment with the 

development of infrastructure in the country. 
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